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This 2020 Limited Scope Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (LS DSEIS) focuses on environmental 

justice considerations of the previously approved Burlington Southern Connector/Champlain Parkway project 

(Project). The approved Project involves the construction of approximately 2.3 miles of highway known as the 

Southern Connector/Champlain Parkway, commencing at the interchange of I-189 with Shelburne Street (U.S. Route 

7), and extending westerly and northerly to the City Center District (CCD) within the City of Burlington, Chittenden 

County, Vermont.  
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